
 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT: 
 

2017-2018 Before- and After-Care Registration 
 
Parents:  Next week we will be registering for before and after care.  Families 
currently receiving before/after care services have had an opportunity to pre-
register for next year and now we are opening the process to 2017-18 Alston Ridge 
families (returning and new) - including rising Kindergarten.  Please note that we 
do not have information regarding before or after care opportunities at other 
WCPSS schools current families may have been reassigned to attend next year 
(including Hortons Creek).  Please contact those schools for information. 
 
The following schedule will be used with available spots filled on a first come - first 
served basis.  Once available vacancies have been filled, we will start a wait list in 
the order of request. 
 
Thursday, June 22nd: Track 1  

(Please note, Track 1 Rising 4th 
grade after care is full) 

Friday June 23rd:    Track 2 
Monday June 26th:    Track 3 
Tuesday June 27th:    Track 4  

(Please note, Track 4 Rising 4th and 
5th grade after care are full) 

 
For all dates, registration will be from 7:15-8:30 in the morning and 4:30-5:45 in 
the afternoon.   
 
Thank you for your partnership and support!  We look forward to the start of 
another amazing year! 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions tcaswell@wcpss.net. 
 

Teresa Caswell 

mailto:tcaswell@wcpss.net

